
 

 

 

11th December 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

End of Term Arrangements 

School will finish for the Christmas holiday on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 12.05pm.  

The new school term will begin on Tuesday 9th January 2024 with all pupils expected to return at the usual 

start time of 8.30am. A reminder that pupils need to be in school by 8.25am at the latest to begin their school 

day on time. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support during this Autumn term year and wish all our 

families an enjoyable Christmas holiday. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs H Rigby 

Headteacher 

 


